Unigue SWOSU Quilt to Benefit
American Cancer Society

03.31.2016

Feeling lucky and want to win a quilt made from shirts of various Southwestern
Oklahoma State University clubs and organizations?

SWOSU'’s Collegiate Activities Board (CAB) is selling tickets and candy for a drawing
to win the quilt with proceeds benefiting the American Cancer Society’s Relay for Life
event.

For $5, a person receives a candy bar and one ticket for the drawing and $10 gets

a candy bar and three tickets. Tickets are being sold in SWOSU’s Memorial Student
Center and the Administration Building. Tickets will also be available at the Relay for
Life on April 15. The drawing for the blanket will be held at Relay for Life, but a person
does not have to be present to win.

For more information about the quilt, contact Morgandy Benson at cab@swosu.edu or
call 580.774.3767.
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